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November 27, 2017 
 
Charles O. Spielman 
2705A Sherman Ave 
Monte Vista, CO 81144 
 
RE: Goldpark King No. 1; DRMS File No. P-2017-011; Notice of NOI Application 
 Termination 
 
Dear Mr. Spielman, 
 
On August 16, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division or Office) 
received a Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting (NOI) for the Goldpark King No. 1 site. In a 
correspondence dated September 26, 2017, the Division informed you that a financial warranty 
in the amount of $5,290.00 was due within 60 days (November 25, 2017) of the date of the letter.  
 
To date, the Division has not received the required financial warranty. Therefore, pursuant to 
Rule 5.1.3(c), the Division has terminated the file for the Goldpark King No. 1. Any appeal of an 
Office determination shall follow the procedures set forth in Rule 1.4.11. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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